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Having dusted off my keyboard am ready to produce the first Newsletter of the year which I
hope you will all find helpful and informative, any comments you may wish to contribute will be
very welcome!!!!  'Over the Hedge' we are now on countdown to the new season and hopefully some
good weather.  So now is the time to dust off your woods and prepare to join your fellow members
for the Opening Drive on 20th April at 2pm. 

We look forward to welcoming our new President Gill Wait and meeting our new members for the
first time at the Opening Drive and hope they will take part in the Roll Ups on Tuesday and Friday
afternoons at 2pm with tea and biscuits provided.   For those who may have not visited the club
during the winter period you will notice that  work has been done renewing the flooring in the foy-
er and disabled/ladies toilet. Our Green Team deserve our thanks  once again as they have been
busy during the shutdown preparing for the season..  

The Club booklet will be distributed shortly so update your social calendars with all the Friendly
Fixtures and Special Events taking place during the summer. The folders for members to show
their interest in taking part in these events will be in the foyer at the Opening Drive or on the
Notice Board in the foyer.  Here's wishing you all a successful and rain free season.

Major Dates for your Diaries

29th April    - Dave Condon Triples Starts

18th May - Public Open Day

3rd  June - Bowls Road Show – enables members to purchase any bowls items.

15th June - Fish and Chip Evening

14th July - President's Day – Pimms O'clock followed by bowls and a buffet meal.

3rd August - Ladies v Men followed by cheese buffet

7/8th September - RBC Finals followed by BBQ

28th September - Closing Day Drive

9th November - RBC Presentation Dinner at Romsey Golf Club.

1st December - RBC AGM



SOME FUNNIES TO GET YOU INTHE MOOD

Name Badges and Spray ChalkI

In previous years I have managed to obtain name badges for members at approx £5.00 (subject
to amount ordered) Please contact me - Babs Randles on 01794 500767

Anyone requiring spray chalk please contact Diane Smith 01794 512324 or myself.

NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS
If you make tea in the club house, Please empty the tea pot, then stand upside down on the drain-

ing board!!!! 

Think about it!!!!! 

ONE FOR OUR NEW MEMBERS

A bowler turned up at his club to play, wearing one brown and one black bowls shoe. The club sec-
retary drew the players attention to his irregular dress attire. The bowler was unperturbed, re-

sponding, "I've got another pair exactly the same at home !".  
Remember-- Look smart....Play smart.

Remember : We don't stop laughing because we grow old, we grow old because we stop
laughing!!


